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Dear Parent/Carer Castle Rushen
High School

Year 6 Transition Sports Club

We are pleased to inform you that once again our PE Department will be running our popular
transition sports clubs. These will take place on Wednesdays from 4.00pm until 5.00pm at Castle
Rushen. Our PE staff will be offering children experiences in a variety of sports including rugby,
hockey, netball and cricket. The first session will take place this Wednesday, 1% May 2019.

If your child wishes to attend, then he/she should be at Castle Rushen for 3.55pm on Wednesdays.
Year 6 children should attend with suitable kit, which should include suitable footwear. Comfortable
sporting attire will be fine at this time. Please complete the reply slip below giving your permission
for your child to attend. This reply slip MUST be brought to the first session.

If you have any queries about our transition Sports Club, please do not hesitate to contact me at
school.

Yours faithfully,
\J e
lan Kay

Assistant Headteacher

CRHS Transition Sports Club 2019 Reply Slip

Name of child:

Primary School:

Any medical concerns or recent injuries that could affect your child whilst at Transition Sports Club:

Emergency Contact Name:

Phone Numbers:

Method of homeward travel (walking, lift, bus etc.)

Signed: (Parent/Carer)

Headteacher: Mr K Winstanley BSc. NPQH
Castle Rushen High School, Arbory Road, Castletown, Isle of Man, IM9 1RE
Telephone: 01624 693500 Fax: 01624 826501 Email: CRHSEnquiries@sch.im

OPPORTUNITY. CARE. QUALITY.



